Robin Proebsting

From: Matt Goldbach <matt@bitmax.net>
Sent: Saturday, February 8, 2020 12:18 PM

To: Nicole Gaudette; Evan Maxim; Jessi Bon; Council

Cc: Max Goldbach

Subject: "Ref DSR20-001 (SEP20-002) Scheer Chan and Lu Zhang/Xing Hua Group Ltd Project"

Dear Madame/Sir

I'm writing to be on record against the subject development.

This project is not in the best interests of the Mercer Island community and will further damage our already struggling Town Center.

It is truly time for a PAUSE. Its time for our elected leaders to act in the interests of the citizens that elected them. This project means less parking, but more cars. Less on island retail, thus a greater requirement for cars and driving to off island shopping and entertainment.

Respectfully

Matthew Goldbach Mercer Island Resident